
From: Samantha Nelson <samantha@bostonbyfoot.org>

Date: November 14, 2012 12:35:07 PM EST

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: Thank you!

Hi  Dianna, 

Thank you so much for checking in about our event.

Everything went well and Tom was fantastic!

Thanks again!

Samantha

Samantha Nelson

Executive Director |  Boston By Foot, Inc

samantha@bostonbyfoot.org  |  617.367.2345 |  www.bostonbyfoot.org



From: veronika@bostonbyfoot.org

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 5/1/2012 1:07:06 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: Re: Follow up from April 25th...

Hello Dianna,

Everything went very well and Kim was fantastic!! I understand she has another event

scheduled in the office sometime in May. I'm glad she had the opportunity to get the lay

of the land.

Best,

Veronika McDonald King

Program Manager  |  Boston By Foot, Inc

veronika@bostonbyfoot.org  |  617.367.2345  |  www.bostonbyfoot.org


